From: Georgas, Steve E. [mailto:Steve.Georgas@chicagopolice.org]

Sent: Friday, January 27, 2017 8:42 AM

To: Berlin, Steve

Subject: Post 3rd Party Travel Message

Steve

Just closing the loop.   Returned from my 3rd party funded travel with information below.

23-26 January 2017

NCS4 Intercollegiate Safety & Security Summit

Hattiesburg, MS

Funded by the Metropolitan Pier & Exhibition Authority (MPEA) which is where I am presently assigned.

Nothing added or nothing of note, even though it is funded by MPEA following all City of Chicago travel guidelines.

Let me know if you need anything else.

Thanks

Steve

Steve E. Georgas

Deputy Chief

